
Mayor: Elizabeth Gamache 

Ward 1: Timothy Hawkins 

Ward 2: James Pelkey 

Ward 3: Tammi DiFranco 

Ward 4: Scott Corrigan 

April 3, 2014 

Mr. Tom Joslin 
State of Vermont 
Agency of Natural Resources 
Facilities Engineering Division 
1 National Life Drive 
Main Building, 151 Floor 
Montpelier, VT 05620-3510 

SAINT ALBANS 
rl/'~~ 

Re: Request for Categorical Exclusion 
City of St. Albans 
Wastewater Treatment Facility Refurbishment 

Dear Mr. Joslin, 

Ward 5: Ryan Doyle 

Ward 6: Chad Spooner 

Clerk/Treasurer: Susan Krupp 

City Manager: Dominic Cloud 

The Environmental Information Document for the above referenced project has been submitted 
under separate cover by Aldrich + Elliott to satisfy the requirements of the environmental review 
procedure. The project consists of refurbishment of the existing wastewater treatment facility 
located on Rewes Drive. Since this project does not include any increase in capacity, it is 
eligible for a categorical exclusion from a detailed environmental review. Therefore, the City of 
St. Albans requests that a Categorical Exclusion be issued for th is project. 

Upon review, please feel free to call with any questions. If you require any additional 
information, please conta us or our engineer, Wayne Elliott at Aldrich+EIIiott. 

Cc: Wayne Ell iott, Aldrich + Elliott 
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